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Comments: Ruby Oil and Gas

 

Dear Mr. Nicholes,

 

 

My husband, Mark and I are OPPOSED to the proposed leasing of any federal land for oil and gas development

in the Ruby Mountains near Elko, Nv.

 

 

We hike and camp in that area and do not want development there.

 

 

Regards,

Maria and Mark Denzler

Reno, NV

 

 

 

 

 

 


